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After the December 2004 Tsunami in Southeast Asia, NSF’s Learning from Earthquakes (LFE) rapid-response program quickly dispatched dozens of researchers to the devastated regions of Indonesia, Sri Lanka, India, and other areas around the Indian Ocean.  

Marjorie Lueck, OISE program manager, traveled to India with an NSF team in January 2005.  View her report, On the Scene: India, a segment within the NSF Special Report. 
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